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Media Release

New residents welcome to Dimboola

The Dimboola Town Committee will be hosting its annual New Residents Welcome BBQ at
the Dimboola Recreation Reserve on Friday 31 March 2017.

Hindmarsh Shire Council Mayor, Cr Debra Nelson said, “New resident welcome events are
held in each town in our Shire and a great way for any new residents to meet other locals
and representatives of various community groups and organisations”.

Cr Nelson added, “The Dimboola Town Committee hosted a similar event last year and it
was an outstanding success with many new residents in attendance. | encourage all new
residents to attend this year’'s event which will be catered for by the Dimboola Town
Committee. All residents need to bring are their own drinks and a chair if required”.

Chairman of the Dimboola Town Committee, Phil Colguhoun said “The informal Welcome
BBQ by the Wimmera River at the Recreation Reserve serves two purposes: It provides a
great opportunity for people to mingle and get to know each other in a relaxing atmosphere
but also showcases one of our best natural assets to new residents.

The evening will commence at 6.00pm with a BBQ meal at the BBQ shelter in the
Recreation Reserve. BYO drinks and chairs. For further details and RSVP’s for catering
purposes please contact Amanda Ingeme, Secretary, Dimboola Town Committee at
dimboolatc@hotmail.com or 0447 032 988.
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